
ROTARY BOARD MEETING ACTION ITEMS 

January 4, 2017 

 

• Minutes from December meeting approved  

• The Treasurer’s report was presented.  Gerard noted that there has been a 30% increase in 

giving for Happy Bucks with the new recipients of the monies donated.  Approved 

Treasurer’s report – Adams/Morrow, unanimous 

• President Mike announced that we have signed a 1 year contract with the Holiday Inn 

• Bob F will be having hand surgery and needs some help with the Daybreaker.  President 

Mike will ask for volunteers at the next meeting. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

John G. Adams, MD, Secretary 
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